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10 November 2015 
 
 
Jo Bertram 
Regional General Manager - UKI & Nordics 
Uber London Ltd  
1st Floor, Aldgate Tower 
Whitechapel High Street 
E1 8DX 
 
 
Dear Jo 
  
 
UberPOOL 
 
Thank you for the further information, the contents of which are noted. 
 
The information you have supplied has been sought to understand how the 
service will operate and what measures you have in place to ensure the safety of 
passengers, drivers and other road users at all times. 
 
We will make the Information Commissioner aware of the data sharing 
arrangements proposed in the information provided. 
 
We note your intention to announce the launch of UberPOOL in the near future.  
Whilst it is not for TfL to approve this, I should remind you that it is, of course, for 
Uber to ensure that it is delivered safely and lawfully at all times.  If it were to be 
found that this was not the case, then there could be implications for your 
operator’s licence. 
 
This is clearly a new type of service for customers and we look forward to seeing 
if it proves popular. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Peter Blake 
Director of Service Operations, Surface Transport 




